
 

 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

We’re looking forward to the PLC of Maine’s 4th annual Log A Load 
for Kids Southern Maine golf tournament on August 26th at Lake 
Kezar Country Club in Lovell, Maine. This special day on the course 
will benefit The Barbara Bush Children’s Hospital at Maine Medical 
Center.  

In an effort to raise as much as possible for sick and injured children 
across Maine and New Hampshire, we’re in search of raffle or 
auction prizes to complement the event. Donations could include 
anything from a gift certificate to sporting goods to an overnight 
getaway. All donations are tax-deductible. 

If you are willing to contribute an item to this year’s event, please 
reach out to myself or Kate Richardson, Senior Philanthropy Manager 
at The Barbara Bush Children’s Hospital: 

Kate.Richardson@mainehealth.org  
330-697-2861 

Every dollar raised during this event will help our local children’s hospital fund the life-saving therapies, 
highly-specialized medical equipment, and specialty programs needed to care for the thousands of kids, 
like Emily who rely on this care, close to home. 

We hope you will consider supporting this great cause alongside us this year.  

Thank you!  
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Emily    Age 5     

Sanford, Maine 

Lung Transplant Recipient 
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